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	COLLIN COUNTY
	Human Resources
210 S. McDonald Street
Suite 612
McKinney, Texas 75069
972-548-4606

	


February 16, 2009
TO:

Commissioners’ Court
FROM:

Cynthia Jacobson, Director of Human Resources
RE:

GASB 45 Actuarial Valuation
As a part of GASB 45 regulations, we are required to have an actuarial valuation of our post retirement benefits conducted every 2 years.  In order to meet this requirement, we are requesting Milliman Consultants and Actuaries conduct the actuarial valuation.  Milliman conducted the initial actuarial valuation in 2007.  
We did not request quotes from any additional actuaries.
